
Alan Wright Development Fund Application Form

Thank you for your interest in the Alan Wright Development Fund. The Fund is aimed at helping 
individuals better themselves and attend training that will enable them to help others improve. 

The fund is organised in memory of Alan Wright who was a member of Chippenham CC from 
2001 until his sudden passing in August 2022. 

Alan made a significant contribution during his time at the club and Chippenham CC wanted to 
do something to ensure his impact and energy for the club wasn’t forgotten.


The fund is be held and managed by Treasurer of Chippenham Cricket Club. An inaugural team 
of committee members who knew Alan well have been set up to consider any applications for 
funding. They are  Kevin Pallant, Tom Gallop, Simon Gibson and Sue Blazey.


The fund is not necessary just available to use for cricket related activities and the committee 
welcomes applications for funding from the wider community. We feel this is important as it 
reflects the fact that Alan’s contribution to the local community extended beyond the cricket 
club. Applications for funding between £50 and £300 are welcome.


For applications to be viewed in a fair and structured manner the committee will only review 
applications made on the form  on the club website. On occasions you may be asked to provide 
further information at a later date. In addition, if you feel you need to explain more than the 
application form allows you to, then please talk to one of the committee in more detail about 
your request. They can then pass the addition information to the rest of the committee when 
they meet. 


Please remember the only requests that will be considered are those for which an application 
form has been completed.  The application form can be found on the club website, link below.


Donations will be made quarterly. Applications for donations can be made by the last day of 
each quarter, (June 30th, September 30th, December 31st and March 31st). An announcement 
informing people of the successful bids will be made by the 10th of the month following the 
application deadline.


Before making your application you should consider if it meets one or more of the following 
criteria:

1. The request supports an initiative that will help an individual or group develop themselves in 

such a way that will result in others benefiting.

2. The request supports an individual or group in taking advantage of a rare opportunity and 

the experience is expected to have a positive impact on their future development. 


To apply complete the information requested below and email to: 
cricketchippenham@gmail.com 

mailto:cricketchippenham@gmail.com


Name: 


Email address:


The Initiative your funding will go to:


If there a deadline by which funding needs to be given please provide it here:


How will the support of the Alan Wright Development Fund help the individual or group 
benefiting from the funding (max 250 words)


How will the support of the Alan Wright Development Fund help the individual or group 
benefiting from the funding improve the development and skills of others (max 250 
words)



